
Hello Friends, 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our dear 
supporters and partners for your generous support that you 
have provided to our community throughout the year. I am happy 
to report that your generosity and selfless support made us 
achieve more than we ever imagined last year. May God Bless 
you all. 
 
We had a lovely day with the elderly, vulnerable and all our 
member over the Christmas season.  
We shared Christmas packs and everybody went home happy and 
energized. 
 

       
 
We have officially opened school this year and our kids are 
doing very well. I cannot thank MCT and dear supporters 
enough, our prayers is that God may continue to bless you and 
uplift you and supply to all your needs according to His 
riches in glory. May you enjoy a happy and PROSPEROUS YEAR 
2022. 

     
  
Its great to hear that you are now able to meet and celebrate 
one another. We too feel better, Covid has reduced and there 
are vaccines all over. 
God is faithful. 
Attached are pictures of our Christmas service Day. 
  
Love and prayers 
EPS family. 
 
Esther Wanjohi Director Esther Preparatory School  P.O. Box 536-00208 Ngong 
Hills Tel +254-725793081 Email eswan0132@yahoo.com  



 

  
 

        
 

 


